IMPORTANT — Effective immediately - The Ector County Health Department, the Ector County Public
Works Department and Ector County’s Engineer of Record (LCA) requires the following, where septic
systems are to be used for a Recreational Vehicle or Mobile Home Park for properties located outside
the city limits, but within Ector County. Before the Ector County Health Department can accept a septic
application, the property owner shall submit the following information to David Peck, Ector County
Public Works, 432-498-4041, DAVID.PECK@ectorcountytx.gov, along with the applicable $300 fee (plus
all required filing and recording fees):

» Complete an Ector County Manufactured Home Rental Community (MHRC) Application Form
(click here). This form must be signed by a licensed Professional Engineer and Land Surveyor.
Additionally, the owner is required to complete an Infrastructure Development Plan (plan). The
application and plan are required to be approved by the Ector County Commissioner’s Court,
with an estimated turnaround time of 2-3 weeks. After the application and plan have been
approved, the septic application should be turned into the Ector County Health Department,
with the applicable $450 septic system application review fee.


http://tools.cira.state.tx.us/users/0044/docs/Health/Water%20Quality/MHRC%20Application.pdf

